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Developing a Hazard Reporting and Tracking Process 
Thursday, July 20, 2023, 1:00 p.m. ET 
 
On 7/205/2023 at 1:00 p.m. ET, the SMCX will present the “Developing a Hazard Reporting and 
Tracking Process” webinar.  

This webinar focuses on why and how to develop an 
effective hazard reporting and tracking process. It also 
reviews common challenges associated with these 
processes. Finally, this webinar discusses hazard reporting 
and tracking best practices found at DoD organizations. 

This intermediate-level presentation benefits personnel 
wanting to learn more about developing an effective hazard 
tracking process. Attendees should have a fundamental 
understanding of hazard identification prior to this webinar. 
Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation 
may include safety and occupational health (SOH) 
professionals, Industrial hygienists (IHs), Additional Duty 
Safety Officers (ADSOs), Collateral Duty Safety Officers (CDSOs), and Unit Safety Officers (USOs). 

Click the article headline or link here for more information on how to register. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at: 
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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